NTEU


NTEU strongly opposes any legislation to disallow agencies from withhold dues.

This legislation, introduced by Rep. Tim Scott (R-S.C.) and Sen. Jim DeMint (R-S.C.) seeks to strip from federal employees their longstanding right to have union dues automatically deducted from their paychecks. This bill is aimed at putting an obstacle in the way of federal employees joining and remaining members of a union. Federal employees choose to be part of the union and voluntarily sign a form to do so. Automatic dues deduction serves simply as a convenience for them. Similarly, many other automatic payroll deductions are now allowed at federal agencies, including professional organizations, loan repayments, savings bond purchases, other savings programs, charitable contributions, and child support payments.
For more information go to www.nteu.org  
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